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Improved lead times
We have successfully reduced lead times for our Ensign domestic sewage treatment
plants to five working days and large Ultra:Polylok commercial sewage treatment
plants to 3-4 weeks from order placement. Contact us for more details.

Festive Cheer xmas promotion 
Our festive cheer Christmas drinks promotion is well
underway. Remember to place your orders before 23rd
December. Deliveries will be made up to 31st January.

Record growth 
Commitment to our fantastic customer
networks, merchants and buyer’s groups
has seen sales increase to a record
£16.8m for the trading year.

New literature 
New product literature has been launched
specifically for the holiday park homes
and commercial/ agricultural distribution
and logistics centres.

Product updates 
Whisspurr acoustic vibration reduction (AVR) unit receives third party
validation from WRc proving confirmed noise reduction for diaphragm
compressors used in domestic sewage plants.

Marsh launches new secondary treatment plant, the ‘Gem APS’ Aerated Precipitation System
that reduces BOD to 2mg/l, Ammonia 0.4mg/l and Phosphate to 0.9mg/l exceeding the most
stringent discharge consents.

The Portapura above ground sewage treatment plant, designed for campsites, holiday homes,
temporary accommodation, etc, is now available with pumped outlets.

Marsh Ultra:Polylok commercial sewage treatment plants can now
be manufactured to accommodate up to 1000 people.

Marsh Tea-Break Training
welcomed by merchants
and industry bodies
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Manufacturing increased
Two new factories have been completed in Bridgwater,
meaning we can now produce 200+ small sewage treatment
plants per week between the two production sites at Kettering
and Somerset.
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Christmas Shutdown
Please note our offices will be closed from Thursday 23rd December to
Tuesday 4th January. Orders can be placed up to 23rd December.
Sending warm wishes and a happy and prosperous new year to all our
customers, friends and colleagues.
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